Campers attending Camp PDS do not need to be potty trained. Our staff is trained and
equipped to change diapers. Parents are responsible for providing diapers.

Due to the nature of Specialty Camps, we are unable to accommodate campers who are not
potty trained. We ask that parents of campers four years old and under complete a potty-training
form to help Summer Camp staff make appropriate adjustments to schedules before the
summer begins.

We understand that potty-trained children still have accidents. After a second accident in the
same week, the camper will be moved into Camp PDS for the remainder of the week. This will
help our staff best care for your child. For this week, the cost of camp will not be adjusted to
reflect a camper’s change.

If a camper is coming for subsequent weeks, we will move the camper’s registration to Camp
PDS until the camper has one full week accident-free. We will hold the camper's spot in their
original registrations to ensure that they will have a spot if they become eligible for it. For the
weeks that your camper is ineligible for Specialty camps, we will adjust the price to reflect the
change.



